
 Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 Following is information regarding our plans for Grad 2023 which will 
 be held Friday, May 26  th  at the Delburne Community  Hall. 

 ALL STUDENTS NEED TO BE AT THE HALL AT 4:30 FOR THE 
 GROUP PHOTO  . 

 The Banquet  begins at 5:00 pm. Grads may purchase  up to 4 
 banquet tickets at a cost of $25.00 each. The grads do not need to 
 buy a banquet ticket. 

 The Ceremony  will begin at 7:30 pm. Due to fire regulations,  we 
 must restrict the number of guests at the ceremony. Therefore, each 
 grad will be issued sixteen guest tickets. We are aware how difficult it 
 is to limit guests because so many friends and relatives wish to share 
 the achievements of our young people, however, we cannot 
 overcrowd the hall. 
 We will attempt to reserve the first rows at the ceremony for parents 
 and grandparents only so please ask your guests to cooperate in this 
 seating plan. 

 We will be having a cap and gown ceremony at the school Thursday, 
 May 25th at 1:30 pm. Parents are welcome to attend. Immediately 
 after the cap and gown ceremony the grade 12’s will go to the hall for 
 rehearsal and decorating. It is important that all grade 12’s attend so 
 they know what to expect Friday and so we can quickly decorate the 
 hall and have it ready for Friday! 

 Finally, we need parents to help with the clean up after the ceremony. 
 All decorations must be dismantled and taken to the school that night. 
 Parents may take personal decorations such as baby pictures home. 
 If you are able to help please let Ms.Ray know. 

 If you have any questions or concerns contact the school at 
 403-749-3838. 




